
Crop load management begins well ahead of petal fall! 

Join Mike Basedow as he reviews preliminary results from the 2019 

Champlain Valley precision pruning trials and offers some suggestions on how 

commercial orchards can incorporate these principles into their own pruning 

program heading into the 2020 growing season.  He will also discuss future 

labor saving technologies currently being investigated by Cornell AgriTech and 

Extension. 
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Precision Pruning for Apple 
Crop Load Management 

CCE Clinton County 
6064 Route 22 

Plattsburgh, NY 12901 

Hosted by Mike Basedow, CCE ENYCHP 

Thursday, January 30th, 2020 

1:30pm—3:00pm  

FREE Workshop 

To register, visit:  

bit.ly/PrecisionPruningJan30     

Questions?  

Call Mike Basedow at 518-410-6823 

http://bit.ly/PrecisionPruningJan30

